
Agenda Item Number ___________ 

Memo                                                

To:  Plan Commission 

Fr:  Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator 

Re:   DISCUSSION OF ANNUAL SITE TOUR 

  
Date:   July 23, 2014 
 
Every year, the Plan Commission takes a tour of the village to get a closer look at past, present, 
and future planning projects in Allouez. The Plan Commission is able to identify parts of 
different projects that work well and parts that could use more attention or a change of 
strategy. Below is a list of sites the Plan Commission may want to consider for this year’s trip. 

- Webster Avenue and St. Joseph Street intersection 
- Webster Avenue and Derby Lane intersection 
- Former Brennan Buick Used Car Lot on St. Joseph Street and Riverside Drive 
- New trail connection north of HWY 172 
- Pump House on Greene Avenue 
- Village View Apartments 

 

Plan Commission is asked to consider holding an additional meeting for the site tour and what 
sites to schedule a visit for. 


